
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Hon. John J. McCloy 
Assistant Secretary of War 
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. McCloy:

Sincerely,
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WAR RELOCATION AUTHORITY-
WASHINGTON

 I have your letter of November 3 sending me a copy of a 
tentative revision of the "Standard Operating Procedure for Mili­
tary Police at Tule Lake Center" dated 15 October 1943. I have 
noted that the tentative revision incorporates many, but not all, 
of my suggestions sent you in my letter of September 27.

■ ■

Since your letter of November 3 was sent me, the Project 
Director of the Tule Lake Center, as you know, has asked the 
Commanding Officer in charge of the military police contingent at 
the Tule Lake Center to assume responsibility for maintaining order 
within the Center, and the Commanding Officer has assumed that re­
sponsibility. Mr. Robert B. Cozzens, our Assistant Director in San 
Francisco, has been holding discussions with Army officers of the 
Western Defense Command, and I have authorized Mr. Cozzens over the 
telephone to work out a new agreement on the Army’s relationship 
to the Tule Lake Center. I understand that the terms of the pro­
posed agreement will cover some of the subjects now covered in the 
Standard Operating Procedure. I should like, therefore, to delay 
further reply to your letter of November 3 until after the discus­
sions now in progress at San Francisco have resulted in a new agree­
ment. I trust that will be satisfactory to you.


